Public Workshop #3

Learn more at SutterSubbasin.org

Tuesday, June 15, 2021

The nine Groundwater Sustainability Agencies (GSAs) of Sutter Groundwater Subbasin
are preparing a Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) in response to the Sustainable
Groundwater Management Act (SGMA). Participants are encouraged to attend and

provide feedback for the Sutter Subbasin GSP.

Sutter Subbasin GSP — Public Workshop #3
Tuesday June 15, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. —8:00 p.m.
GoToMeeting (remote/virtual)

Please join from your computer, tablet or smartphone:
CJ [J [J https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/391717261

Or dial-in:
oJ 1(872) 240-3212, Code: 391-717-261

Discussion topics will include:

® Hydrogeologic Conceptual Model Update
® Basin Conditions Update

® Mapping GDEs and Interconnected Surface Water
® Water Budgets

® Projects and Management Actions

Para obtener ayuda con
traduccion al espafol,
comuniquese con
Guadalupe Rivera a través
de correo electronico al
info@suttersubbasin.org
por lo menos 72 horas
antes de la reunion.
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It is important that we hear your voice, as this GSP will
be used to reliably meet current and future water demands in
a cost-effective and sustainable manner within your area.
Your participation is greatly appreciated!

Incompliance withthe Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need disability-related modifications oraccommodations,
including auxiliary aids or services, to participate in this meeting, please contact info@suttersubbasin.org



